



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of our school offer, we aim to provide a trip or event linked to personal development each year that a child is in KS2 (Y3 - Y6). This year we would like to invite the Y5 children to a **school sleep over**.

The event will focus on celebrating their time together in Y5 and provide them with an opportunity to build new friendships with the children in their new 'Y6' class. This will lead nicely to their transition week in Y6, which starts on the following Monday (18th July). The event will take place on **Friday 15th July**. The children will remain at school at the end of the day. During the evening we will:

- · play games on the school field
- Order pizza and chips for tea
- Take part in a camp fire with Mr England
- Settle down around 9pm with a film in the hall (rating PG)

The children will all sleep in the hall together, supervised by a number of school staff. We ask that you collect your child from the hall (side entrance) at **10am** on Saturday morning (if you require an earlier collection time, please let the office know).

In order to take part, your child will need:

Overnight bag including:

- Appropriate pyjamas (nothing revealing)
- Dressing gown / hoodie / jumper
- Toothbrush and toothpaste
- Change of clothing for the evening and following day
- Pillow and sleeping bag (or single duvet)
- Blow up bed or ground mat (this is not essential we do have some spares but please provide if you do have one)

Please make sure everything is labelled.

Please do not send:

- Technology if your child has his/her phone at school on this day, an adult will save this and return it on Saturday morning
- Snacks i.e. chocolate / sweets etc

In addition to an evening meal, we will provide snacks throughout the evening and super/breakfast (toast / cereal).

The cost of the event is £7 per child to cover the costs of food etc.

If you would like your child to take part, please provide consent and payment through Parentmail by **Monday 4**th **July.**

If you are unable to afford the full amount, please contact school to discuss further.

Kind regards

Mrs Emma Levers Head of school



Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create